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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Joint Standing 
Committee Judiciary, thank you for this opportunity to address the committee. My name is Anne 
Marisic, I am a resident of Falmouth, and I am here today in support of LD 260.  

Passing this law and adding an Inclusive Equal Rights Amendment to the Maine Constitution, 
would be an important step in providing protections for ALL individuals in Maine’s foundational 
legal document, something that even the United States Constitution has failed to address. This 
is a step that more than 29 states have already taken, and in our current climate would ensure 
that even if state statues or laws change, equal rights are still protected.  

This bill should pass now to provide our state with a new set of tools to address discrimination 
and violations of civil rights. As we have recently seen, some of the most vulnerable populations 
of our state are under attack, and this bill will work to afford them protections under the law. It is 
frightening knowing that I have fewer rights and protections than I did when I was born. We 
need to pass this bill to reverse that course and make sure that ALL residents of Maine are 
equally protected.  

Thank you for the opportunity to share my perspective with the Committee. I urge you to vote 
“Ought to Pass” on LD260. I appreciate your support.  
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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Joint Standing 
Committee Judiciary, thank you for this opportunity to address the committee. My 
name is Anne Marisic, I am a resident of Falmouth, and I am here today in support of 
LD 260. 
Passing this law and adding an Inclusive Equal Rights Amendment to the Maine 
Constitution, would be an important step in providing protections for ALL individuals
in Maine’s foundational legal document, something that even the United States 
Constitution has failed to address. This is a step that more than 29 states have already 
taken, and in our current climate would ensure that even if state statues or laws 
change, equal rights are still protected. 
This bill should pass now to provide our state with a new set of tools to address 
discrimination and violations of civil rights. As we have recently seen, some of the 
most vulnerable populations of our state are under attack, and this bill will work to 
afford them protections under the law. It is frightening knowing that I have fewer 
rights and protections than I did when I was born. We need to pass this bill to reverse 
that course and make sure that ALL residents of Maine are equally protected.  
Thank you for the opportunity to share my perspective with the Committee. I urge 
you to vote “Ought to Pass” on LD260. I appreciate your support. 


